NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING
PLEASE TELL YOUR FRIENDS & NEIGHBORS

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT), in cooperation with the Federal Highway Administration
(FHWA), invite you to attend a Public Meeting to inform the local community about and upcoming project.

PURPOSE: The purpose of this meeting is to inform the local community and solicit
comment about the Departments proposed project to improve State Highway
53 beginning 5.5 miles East of SH-T6, extending East for approx. 9.37 miles,
including reconstruction of the facility with paved shoulders as well as various
improvements to the bridges & drainage structures along the project length.
TIME: 6:00 P.M.

DATE: January 31, 2012

LOCATION: Milo Baptist Church
23166 State Highway 53
Springer, OK T3458

For more information, contact Fronk Roesler Il at (405) 521-2350 or by email at
froesler@odot.org.

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU THERE.



